November 4, 2019



Lavelle Da Silva, President Generation Connection

RE: Dundalk Old Town Hall

To Whom It May Concern:

We are a Non-Profit Organization that holds events for the youth in our Community. We have been part of the Dundalk Community for over thirty years. It is important to keep our youth active and entertained, in order for them to mature and grow.

It is also important, to save our Old Town Hall. It has been a gathering place for our residents. The Performing Arts have entertained there for years, and now that it has not been available, they have not been able to continue. This is a very important part of our community, in the downtown core of our village and should be saved.

If the building is restored, they could bring Movie Night back. They could continue putting on the plays that have been so favourable. It could also be a meeting hall, when necessary for groups to gather, and I'm sure, many other activities, once it has been completed.

We totally support the Team Town Hall initiative, of restoring the Dundalk Old Town Hall.

Regards,

Lavelle Da Silva, President